Office of Superiniendent of Schools September 28, 2000
Board Meeting of October 11, 2000

Facilities Planning and Construction
Paul J. Phillips, Chief Facilities Officer

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF AGREEMENT WITH THE GORDIAN GROUP, INC.
FOR THE JOB ORDER CONTRACT (JOC) CONSULTING
AGREEMENT

In accordance with Article Ill of the agreement dated October 22, 1997 between the
Gordian Group, Inc. and the Board, Staff recommends to exercise the final one year
extension option until October 21, 2001.

The original terms and conditions remain the same as the original agreement.

The term is for one year extension, commencing October 22, 2000 and expiring October
21, 2001, under the same terms and conditions or as mutuaily agreed.

The Principals/Owners of the Gordian Group, Inc. are Harry H. Mellon and Robert D.
Coffey.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, in
accordance with Article 1li of the agreement dated October 22,
1997 between the Gordian Group, Inc. and the Board, exercise the
final one year extension option to provide Job Order Contract
Services until October 21, 2001, under the same terms and
conditions.
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